
JAMBOREE

6th July 2019
YOU are invited to shape the event of the 

year in Barton in 2019
(THIS NEW EVENT WILL REPLACE VILLAGE DAY NEXT YEAR)

PLEASE HELP US DESIGN THE DAY
Join us at

The Hoops on Wednesday, 14th November, at 7.30 pm

Tell us what you and your children would like to do.

Can you offer something fun and inclusive for people to enjoy? 

Our new enthusiastic team would like your ideas to fill the 

afternoon’s blank canvas - we feel sure you may have some good 

ideas for the evening too!

This is where YOU come in!

If you can chip in a bit of your time to help us make it a huge 

success - the more hands we have, the easier it will be – you can 

be part of making the best event of the year. 

This is YOUR opportunity to make it happen!

A COMPLETELY NEW FANTASTIC EVENT


